
Relations Between Nonpublic and Other Educational 0rganizations and the Schools 
 

The board will cooperate with parochial and private schools in matters of mutual benefit  
where not expressly prohibited by law.  
 
The superintendent is encouraged to explore areas of mutual benefit with the 
administrative officers of such schools and to recommend desirable courses of action.  

 
Relations with Parochial and Private Schools 
 

In recognition of the educational, cultural, and economic values that parochial and 
private  
schools provide to the parents, citizens, and taxpayers of the community, the board shall  
make available, within the limits of applicable federal and state restrictions, the full range  
of public school services to resident pupils of the community who attend parochial or  
private schools.  
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